
Hello Misty, you have my full support on Bill 2469 and Bill 2739. I know Oregon 

Representatives Carl Wilson and Duane Stark also support these bills. Actions 

outside the voters control  in Josephine County made a shame of our overwhelming 

majority popular vote to ban GMO crops in our County.        

                                                         Sincerely, John Hoskinson, Grants Pass, 

Josephine County 
 


